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MEMO 

TO: Class B/C State Championship Team Nordic Coaches 

FROM:  Deb Aseltine, Titcomb Mountain 

DATE: February 12, 2019 

We are looking forward to your participation in the Class B and C High School Nordic State 
Championships. We have put together a great racing venue and wanted to update you on a 
few items. 

First, we will be grooming the race course on Sunday, for those of you interested in bringing 
your team to preview.  Please contact Seth, our manager at Titcomb at 778-9031 to confirm. 
The cost for the pass is $5.00 per athlete. 

Second, we have been fortunate to update our electrical panel to allow for 10 teams to plug 
in for waxing.  Many of you bring your own generators, but this service will be available on 
the outside of the mechanics garage in a first come first serve basis.  Please set up tents in 
that area as well. 

Parking for buses will be assisted by our Titcomb staff.  On Monday late afternoon there will 
be an alpine race event, but it will not interfere with our Nordic competitions.   

Registration and bib pick-up will be in the Volunteer Headquarters building. You will find your 
coaches packets there as well each morning. 

Tom Kendall of Bart Timing has posted the start orders to the Bart Timing website.  Please 
look them over.  Thank you.  http://barttiming.com/XCski/Results19/MPABC19.htm 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (207)491-4263. 

Thank you very much. Again, we all look forward to some great racing. 


